
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Anne Forland <anne@anneforland.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:23 AM 

To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 

Subject: 20-09-08 Graham 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We reside at 83 Grumman Hill Road, a couple houses up the hill from the subject property at 55 

Grumman Hill Road. Similar to the house in question, our home is also a Grumman family 

antique built in the mid-late 1700’s. What this family has done to restore and update their 

property is amazing and beautiful. They have been meticulous about updating their home while 

preserving its historical beauty and significance. 

 

I speak for my entire family when I say that we request approval of their application to amend 

the variance in question. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anne King Forland, 

Kris Forland & Family. 

83 Grumman Hill Road  

Wilton, CT 
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